Ref. 2014/6220/P 67a Regents Park Road

To the Planning Office,

| have looked at these plans, and for once, it's pleasing not having to be negative, as
we have so often needed to be in this street in the past few years.

This is a sensitive and apparently stylish design for increasing space over a shop within
very limiting and existing boundaries, and so | support the application, and hope that
the Planning Committee will do so also.

Veronica Brinton
9 Chamberlain Street,
London NW1 8XB



